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TO:  Denise Deisler, Florida Leaders in Lifesaving 
 
VIA   Alan Harris, Director 
 
FROM:  Adam Leath, Animal Services Manager 
   
DATE:  March 18, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Florida Leaders in Lifesaving Grant 
 
I wanted to memorialize the incredibly generous offer by Florida Leaders in Lifesaving (FLIL) to 
Seminole County Animal Services (SCAS).  Based upon our previous conversation, FLIL is 
agreeing to grant $75,000 to SCAS for the purposes of cat sterilization. These funds will be 
used to procure surgery supplies, provide contracted veterinary support to perform surgeries 
and to procure additional surgical instruments/equipment to perform surgeries. SCAS will 
perform surgical sterilization as part of the shelter, neuter, and return (SNR) program.  At an 
estimated average cost of $50.00 per surgery, SCAS will perform 1,500 spay/neuters for cats 
leaving the shelter.  
 
The agenda item is scheduled to go before our county commission on April 9th.  In the 
meantime, a check can be made payable to Seminole County BOCC and sent to my attention at 
the address listed in my email signature.  
 
Thank you for your generous support of people and pets in our community! 
 


